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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Miracle Mile Historic Preservation Overlay Zone -- Council File #15-0183-S1
1 message

Kevin Lawn <kevin.lawn@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 12, 2017 at 9:43 AM
To: david.ryu@lacity.org
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedilio@iacity.org, 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, counciimember.huizar@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org

Dear Councilman Ryu,

I am a resident living at 734 S. Stanley Ave, which is a rent stabilized apartment with the original boundaries of 
the Miracle Mile Historic Preservation Overlay Zone.

It's extremely upsetting to leam that the Planning Commission rewrote the Miracle Mile HPOZ boundaries at the iast 
minute, affecting me and nearly 500 of my fellow renters.

I am VERY concerned about the impact this wilt have on my neighborhood and where I call home.

As one of your constituents, how are you going to protect me from being evicted from my home to make way for new, 
luxury developments?

Thank you.

Kevin Lawn
734 S. Stanley Ave.
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
323-304-3538
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2/14/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - Re: HPOZ

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Re: HPOZ
1 message

Josh Inselberg <joshryan05@gmaii.com> Sun, Feb 12, 2017 at 10:42 PM
To: julia.duncan@lacity.org 
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Hi Julia,

Pardon the second email, but I meant to say the boundaries originally approved by the Cultural Heritage Commission. I 
also wanted to take this opportunity to cc Ms. Sharon Dickinson.

Thanks again for your time.

Josh Inselberg

On Sun, Feb 12, 2017 at 6:57 PM, Josh Inselberg <joshryan05@gmail.com> wrote: 
i Hi Julia,

Thank you for making yourself available. I would like to voice my favoritism toward restoring the boundaries of the 
HPOZ over CD4 as approved by the historical society.

: I was raised near Philadelphia, and I cannot express enough the need to preserve our historical architecture as much 
as possible. For generations to come, people will be able to walk through and live in buildings of historical 
significance instead of knowing them only through photographs.

I believe this is something worth doing.

Best regards,

Josh Inselberg 
747 S. Genesee
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